
 

The Board of Trustees of First Presbyterian Day School 

cordially invite you to a 

Dedication Ceremony 

for the new 

David and Janet Walton Reading Room 
with special guest artist and FPD alum Steve Penley 

Friday, October 18, 2013 

3:45 p.m. 

Media Center/Library 

First Presbyterian Day School 

5671 Calvin Drive 

Macon, Georgia 
 


